RAZORBACK LLC | NoLimiT

To: City Hollywood From: Razorback LLC
CO: Ryan Manalo Contact: Brad Roberts
Phone: (954) 921-3930 Phone: (716) 432-4546
RE: Contract Time Extension Date: 28 Jan, 2025

Mr. Manalo, the purpose of this letter is to request a time extension for project #22-9525. The
reason for requesting this extension is that Razorback has been unable to proceed with the work on

Clarifier #4, due to other equipment issues.

Razorback has not been able to work on Clarifier #3 due to Clarifier #2 being out of commission since
mid-October 2024. The current schedule is to have Clarifier #2 operational by mid-March 2025.

Therefore, Razorback is requesting an extension of 150 days from the current Substantial Completion
date of March 5t 2025.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Brat Psbata
Brad Roberts

Project Manager Razorback LLC

177 Anclote Road ¢ Tarpon Springs, FLL. 34689
(727) 938-9500
razorbackllc.com
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